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RUD/Admin/Notice/2025/034 25 May 2025

Holidav Notice

This is for information of all concerned that Royal University of Dhaka shall remain

closed from 4 June 2025 to 14 June 2025 on the occasion of Eid-ul-Adha. The

university will reopen on 15 June 2025.
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Brig Gen ASM Mushfiqur Rahman SPP psc
Registrar



